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9th November 2023 
 
Children in Need 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Friday 17th November, it is the annual Children in Need day. To mark this event, we 
would like to invite children to come to school in something spotty, Pudsey related or simply 
non-uniform. We kindly ask for a £1 donation in return for this which will go directly to 
Children in Need. 
 
So far, this academic year, we have raised £530 for The Pearl of Africa and £220 for Beyond 
Mental Health. We also had so many contributions for the Wansbeck Valley Foodbank who 
were so grateful for your generosity. It is fantastic that we are able to make such a 
difference to so many people.  
 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher  
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